
File No. 08-3350-S1 
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE REPORT relative to accepting the voluntary highway dedication of a 
portion of Graham Avenue between 103rd Street and 104th Street and limiting the required 
improvements for this highway dedication to those necessary for safety and to mitigate real hazards. 
 
Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Buscaino - Lee): 
 

1. INSTRUCT the Bureau of Engineering (BOE), with the assistance of the Los Angeles Department 
of Transportation, and any other necessary departments, to initiate the process to accept the 
voluntary highway dedication of a portion of Graham Avenue between 103rd Street and 104th 
Street.  

 
2. INSTRUCT the BOE to limit the required improvements for this highway dedication to those 

necessary for safety and to mitigate real hazards. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on November 9, 2022, your Public Works Committee considered a Motion (Buscaino 
- Lee) relative to accepting the voluntary highway dedication of a portion of Graham Avenue between 
103rd Street and 104th Street and limiting the required improvements for this highway dedication to 
those necessary for safety and to mitigate real hazards. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendations contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the 
Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD  YES 
LEE  YES 
O'FARRELL  YES 
HUTT  YES 
 
ME 11/9/22 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 


